


August 29, 2018

Dear 5th and 6th Grade Parents,

“Praise God from whom all blessings flow…”
[bookmark: _GoBack]To begin with, I’d like to tell you about myself.  I have taught since 2000 in public school settings in West Virginia.  Of my 17½ years teaching, I taught 8 years in middle school and 9 ½ years in elementary.  In 2010, I acquired my Master of Arts Degree in Reading Education through Marshall University and began my journey as a Reading Specialist.  I do not claim to be a ‘master,’ but I am constantly seeking to improve my pedagogy to enrich the lives of my students and their families.  
How blessed I am to be given the opportunity to teach your child at Main Street School this school year, 2018-2019.  It is my heart’s desire to actively join you in providing the best educational experience for your child by helping train their mind, body, and spirit to become godly learners and leaders through the love of God.    
Please, should you have any questions and/or concerns, feel free to contact me through the church office or via email: trinityenrichment@gmail.com.

Praising God,

Opal Morgan
5th-6th Grade Teacher
Main Street School




“Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, 
not for human masters,”   
Colossians 3:23


